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15th October 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘LOVE IN A BOX’ 

 
Mustard Seed Relief Mission is an Eastbourne based Christian charity supplying humanitarian aid to 
refugees, orphans, and displaced persons, mostly to Romania, Moldavia and Ukraine, but also in 
certain establishments in Britain.  The work began in 1991 at the beginning of the Balkan war, and 
the charity has maintained a continuous flow of aid to the refugees in Bosnia and Croatia.  More 
recently in Moldavia, Romania and Ukraine. 
 
In addition to routine humanitarian aid, each Christmas since 1992 the charity has operated the 
"Love-in-a-Box" appeal, in which people throughout the country are invited to pack shoeboxes with 
Christmas gifts for children. These are then loaded and transported by Mustard Seed to areas of 
need, and distributed by personnel.  
 
We have supported this charity for a number of years. This year our school house ‘Lighthouse’ will 
be leading us all in supporting the ‘Love-in-a-Box’ appeal and would be grateful for your 
participation.  A leaflet will be sent home with your child today which explains in more detail the 
contents required. 
 
Please can all boxes be handed into school by no later than Friday, 15th November 2019.  
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
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